
Date: 
 
Bank Address: _________________________________ 
 
   _________________________________ 
 
   _________________________________ 
 
ATTENTION:  Insurance/Compliance Department 
 
Subject:  Flood Zone Re-mapping in Michigan City 
 
Loan Reference Number: ____________________________ 
 
Property Address:  ____________________________ 
 
Dear _____________________: 
 
As a result of the completion of Earl Road Flood Control Facility (Striebel Pond) in 
Michigan City, Indiana, a Letter of Map Revision (LOMR), a copy of which is attached, 
has been issued by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) removing the 
Village Green, Forest Manor and Ohio/Wabash corridor neighborhoods from the Special 
Flood Hazard Area (Zone A2 and Zone A4) designation. 
 
After reviewing the revised map panels, it appears that my property is no longer located 
in a special flood hazard area.  A copy of FEMA’s Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) 
identifying the case number of the map revision is attached for your reference, as well 
as a partial copy of the annotated Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM). 
 
Please make a new map determination on my policy for the above referenced address.  
If it is determined that my structure is no longer located in a special flood hazard area, 
kindly provide me with a letter stating that “the requirement for flood insurance no longer 
applies”.  This documentation is required by the National Flood Insurance Program in 
order to cancel my flood policy and obtain a refund. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
 
Enclosure: Copy of FEMA LOMR (1 page) 
  Copy of portions of Annotated FIRM (2 pages) 


